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Sub : Observance of Vigilance Awareness Week — 2022-
Contractors Vendors Meet — Regarding.

Ref: Vigilance department letter No : VIVAW-2022/1067 dated 21,9.2022

Sir/ Madam,

Mumbai Port Authority is observing Vigilance Awareness Week from 30.10.2022
t0 6.11.20202. In this regard MbPA has arranged Contractor-Vendor meet on 4.11.2022.
You are therefore requested to kindly attend the Contractors/ Vendors Meet on
4.11.2022 @ 2.00 pm to 4.30 pm in the conference hall, Mumbai Port Authority, Vijay
Deep, 7" floor, Ballard Estate, S.V. Road, Mumbai- 400 001.
=/~

(A.M. Sonkusle)
Superintending Engineer, Project
Departmental Vigilance Officer
Civil Engineering Department

............

c.to the Dy. CVO for information.

c.c.to ShriR.G. Potdar, Dy. Director for Technical support.
c.c. to the P.R.O. for Conference Hall Reservation on 4.11 .2022 and photography of the event.
c.c. to the FA&CAO to nominate the officers for participation in Vendor Meet.
c.c. to the CME (i) to nominate the officers for participation in Vendor Meet and inform to
vendors of your department / division to participate in Vendor Meet.
(ii) To ensure the smooth working of the Air Condition in the conference Hall during the
Vigilance Meet.
c.c. to the MM to nominate the officers for participation in Vendor Meet and inform the vendors
of your department / division to participate in Vendor Meet.
c.c. to the CWO (i) to nominate the officers for participation in Vendor Meet and inform to
vendors of your department / division to participate in Vendor Meet.
(i) To arrange for Tea/ Snacks arrangement during the meet.
c.c. to the Director (P&R) for arrangements of sound system with mike.
c.c. to the Asstt. Executive Engineer (Bunders) for Chairs arrangement in conference Room.
c.c. to Shri Uparkar, Asstt. Director to post this letter on MbPA website.

(A. M. Sonkusle)
Superintending Engineer, Project
Departmental Vigilance Officer
Civil Engineering Department



